
Dear [Volunteer Name], 

As Volunteer Appreciation Week approaches, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for your dedication and support. 

Your contributions have made a significant impact on our community and have not gone 

unnoticed. We appreciate the time, effort, and passion you invest in our programs. 

Thank you for being part of our team and for making a difference in the lives of so many. We 

look forward to continuing our work together! 

With warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


